
New Products and Equipment 
Undiluted Dichloropropenes 
For Control of Nematodes 

Dow has begun marketing its 
Telone for nematode control this fall. 
Telone soil fumigant is composed of 
undiluted technical dichloropropenes, 
which constituted the main active in- 
gredient in its no-longer-available 
Dowfume N. 

The company says the more con- 
centrated product (95%) gives better 
than 90% control of root knot nema- 
todes when applied at a depth of 6 
in. At the same depth a product with 
50% dichloropropene is said to give 
about 50% control. 

The dichloropropenes are effective 
against lesion or meadow nematodes, 
and such cyst formers as sugar beet 
and golden nematodes, as well as root 
knot nematodes. 

Slore data on Telone can be ob- 
tained from Dept. A&F, Dow Chemi- 
cal Co., Midland, Mich. 

Petroleum Sulfonates for 
Fertilizer Manufacture 

L. Sonneborn Sons, Inc., offers to 
plant food manufacturers a series of 
petroleum sulfonates. The company 
says these materials act as a source of 
plant nutrients and as an agent for 
facilitating utilization of nutrients by 
plants. 

Further information can be obtained 
from Dept. A&F, White Oil, Petro- 
latum & Sulfonate Division, L. Sonne- 
born Sons, Inc., 300 4th Ave., New 
York 10, X. Y. 

Preventing Rancidity 
In Mayonnaise 

Fermco Chemicals announces Ferm- 
cozyme (glucose oxidase-catalase) to 
prevent oxidative rancidity in mayon- 
naise, and to stabilize initial color. 
The company suggests its use in other 
fatty foods. 

More information can be obtained 
from Dept. A&F, Fermco Chemicals, 
Inc., 4941 South Racine Ave., Chi- 
cago 9, Ill. 

Liquid Fertilizer Plants 
By the Package 

A packaged liquid fertilizer mixing 
unit is offered by Standard Steel Mfg. 
Co., Inc. The batch unit automatically 
meters and weighs raw materials. To 
begin operation only electric current 
and hose lines to raw material tanks 
are necessary. When completely as- 
sembled, the skid-mounted unit is 
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18 ft. long, 8 ft. wide, and 14 ft. high. 
It can mix 120 tons of liquid fertilizer 
every 8 hours, using such materials as 
dry-form potash, aqua ammonia, liquid 
urea-ammonium nitrate, phosphoric 
acid, and other liquid fertilizer com- 
ponents. The manufacturer says it 
can use anhydrous for direct batch 
mixing without converting mecha- 
nisms. 

Further information can be ob- 
tained from Dept. A&F, Standard 
Steel Mfg. Co., Inc., Indianapolis 18, 
Ind. 

Meat Curing Aid 
-4 meat curing adjunct said to give 

substantial savings in cost over those 
of ascorbic acid and sodium ascorbate 
is being introduced by Slerck. The 
new product, sodium isoascorbate 
(tradenamed Neo-Cebitate), can re- 
place both ascorbic acid and sodium 
ascorbate in cured and fresh meat 
applications, for which it is approved 
by the Meat Inspection Branch of 
USDA. It can be used also as an anti- 
oxidant in frozen foods, fruit juices, 
and beer. 

\lore details can be obtained from 
Dept. A&F, Slerck & Co., Inc., Rah- 
way, N. J. 

Plastic Tanks for Fertilizer, 
Pesticide Formulators 

Polyester glass-reinforced tanks are 
offered to manufacturers of fertilizer 
solutions and pesticides. The tanks 
are said to resist attack of phosphoric 
and sulfuric acids, as well as other 
fertilizer materials, insecticides, and 
herbicides. The resistance offered by 
these light weight tanks is said to be 
superior to that of stainless steel in 
some applications. A wide range of 
sizes (up  to 30,000 gal.) is available. 
Flat covers and fume ducts also are 
available. 

More information can be obtained 
from Dept. A&F, Haveg Industries, 
Inc., 900 Greenbank Road, Wilming- 
ton 8,  Del. 

Respirator 
Protection against toxic aerosols, fine 

dusts, and other minute particles is 
offered by Dustfoe Ultra-Filter 
respirator. 

The filter cartridge is easily re- 
placed. An aluminum face piece can 
be formed by the fingers to fit the 
contours of the wearer's face. A neo- 
prene sponge cushion assures an air- 
tight seal. 
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For further information, write for 
bulletin No. 1004-2 to Dept. A&F, 
Mine Safety Appliances Co., 201 N. 
Braddock Ave., Pittsburgh 8, Pa. 

Calculator for 
Fertilizer Mixers 

A slide rule for determining the 
pounds of raw materials required for 
any fertilizer mixture is being offered 
free by the Nitrogen Division of Al- 
lied Chemical. Proper positioning of 
slides in the stiff cardboard frame com- 
putes the amounts of various types of 
nitrogen solutions, superphosphate. 
and potash materials needed to manu- 
facture any grade of fertilizer. The 
pocket-size device will be sent to those 
who write on fertilizer mixing com- 
pany letterheads to Dept. A&F, Pub- 
lic Relations, Nitrogen Division, Allied 
Chemical & Dye Corp., 40 Rector St., 
New York 6, N. Y. 

Liquid Fat for Alfalfa 
Swift & Co. offers alfalfa dehy- 

drators and feed mixers a stabilized, 
liquid, compounded fat to reduce dust- 
ing during mixing and handling. 
Liquid at temperatures of 40" to 50" 
F., it is also workable at temperatures 
as low as 30" F. 

Among other advantages Swift lists 
for its product, called Triple F 20, are: 
stabilization to produce high carotene 
and vitamin retention; intensification 
of sheen and color of alfalfa; and ex- 
pedition of dispersion, reduced balling, 
and lubrication of surfaces of mixing 
equipment. 

For further information, write Dept. 
.4&F, Swift & Co., 1800 165th St., 
Hammond, Ind. 

Radiation Service 
Isotope Products announces it will 

offer a radiation service for industry. 
The projected service is to include 
consultation and technical service, a 
pilot plant with a gamma source, and 
eventually design and construction of 
commercial units for production line 
irradiation techniques. 

The radiation pilot plant for process 
research is to be completed in 1937, 
but the consultation aspect of the serv- 
ice is under way now. A 15,600-curie 
cobalt source has been ordered from 
Atomic Energy of Canada and is to  be 
delivered when the $100,000 pilot 
plant is complete. 

Further information is obtainable 
from Dept. A&F, Isotope Products, 
1700 Kiagara St., Buffalo 7, N. Y. 



Schedule your production with confidence- 
Du Pont URAMON@Arnrnonia liquors arrive on time 

When you order Du Pont UAL, you 
can depend upon prompt delivery, re- 
gardless of the time of year. This de- 
pendable service assures you smooth, 
economical plant (operation. 

There are four formulations available, 
including UAL 37, a special composi- 
tion that  provides slowly available ni- 
trogen. For technical assistance and in- 
formation on the solution best suited 
to your use, write D u  Pont. 

Works Well in Granulation-UAL is safe 
in the granulator, even with concen- 
trated acids; gives hard, uniform, stable 
granules, best for storage, application. 
Flexibility-UAL can be readiIy used 
for either batch or continuous mixing. 
Excellent Conditioning -UAL speeds 
curing, gives mixed goods better “feel” 
- minimizes caking, segregation and 
dusting. 

Non-Corrosive-UAL can be used in 
any normal fertilizer manufacturing 
equipment including ordinary steel. 
(The mild steel tank car shown above 
has carried UAL for 23 years.) 

High-Quality Nitrogen-UAL furnishes 
nitrogen of superior agronomic value. 
Resists leaching, has the advantages of 
both urea and ammonia nitrogen. 
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